
 

 
 

 

Calculator Requirements 2020-2021 

 

From the Math Department: 

All students must have a (Texas Instrument) TI-84+ (Plus) Graphing (hand-held) 

Calculator for their math classes.   

These calculators are also used in many science classes as well. If a student has a TI-83+ 

from a previous purchase that will suffice; however, we recommend a TI-84+ for new 

purchases.  Students may purchase the color TI-84 Plus CE Graphing Calculator if they wish. 

Please save the UPC from the packaging of your new TI calculator purchase and turn it into 

your math teacher at the beginning of the school year. The Math Department is collecting 

UPCs from Texas Instruments’ products in order to redeem them for classroom technology 

resources.  More info about this program can be found at: 

https://education.ti.com/en/product-resources/volume-purchase-plan-accord.  Thank you 

for your assistance! 

If you have any questions, please contact Math Department Chair Mr. Rob Torres at 

rtorres@johncarroll.org. 
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